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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Arthur Ahn [aahn@pacbell.net]
Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2010 10:21 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: fule leak case #RO0002997, letter dated 9-30-2010

To Whom It May Concern, 
  
i am writing on behalf of one of the responsible parties , Kil N Pang in the letter dated 
9-30-2010. Mr. Pang is the current land owner of 16690 E.14th st, San Leandro, Ca. 
For what i gather is that Cheveron has the responsibility of reporting MTBE Analysis 
to your office. 
Plese let us know if anything that  current owners have to do in compliance of your letter.
thank you, 
arthur ahn 
accountant 
 


